PARENTS

ALL IN : Informed, Involved, Inspired
Together we promote excellence and enhance the high school experience for
students at Nevada Union High School through the cooperative effort of parents,

students, school staff and community members

You re Invited

Nevada Union Parents Club
General Meeting
TUESDAY, APRIL 26, 2022
7-8pm in the Nevada Union Library

We invite all current AND enrolling

Freshman Parents and Students to attend.

This very special end of the year meeting will be lead by a STUDENT panel. Grades
9-12 will be represented. Bring your questions regarding classes, programs,
activities, clubs and sports. The students will answer the questions based on their
personal experiences. Parent Club Board members and Principal Kelly Rhoden will

also be present for questions and introductions.






